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APSLEY COURT TAKE A TRIP TO PRIORY GARDENS 

If you have a story for the next Bromley newsletter please get in contact with Nikki on 

Nikki.hinton@creativesupport.org.uk 

Residents at Apsley Court took a walk to the local park, Priory                         

Gardens to feed the ducks and the geese with  special bird feed.                      

Residents absolutely loved the attention from all the geese. 

Did you know: Geese eat seeds, nuts, grass, plants and berries? 



If you have a story for the next Bromley newsletter please get in contact with Nikki on 

Nikki.hinton@creativesupport.org.uk 

BETTY CELEBRATES HER 97TH BIRTHDAY! 

Residents at Sutherland Court 

gathered in the  garden to                        

celebrate Betty’s 97th birthday 

over a cup of tea and a slice of 

cake. Betty also had plans to go 

out for a special lunch with her 

family.  Happy Birthday Betty, we 

hope you had a lovely day! 

Regency Court                        

residents Nigel has 

curated the notice 

board to share a 

map of Kent and 

reminisce about his 

travels across the 

UK.  Nigel has                              

visited a number of places including Leeds Castle and Whitstable where he                 

enjoyed Fish and Chips with his brother. If you would like to curate the notice 

board next month please speak to Nikki. 

NIGEL SHARES HIS INTEREST IN GEOGRAPHY 



SUTHERLAND COURT ENJOY ICE CREAMS AND A 

WALK TO THE LOCAL PARK. 

If you have a story for the next Bromley newsletter please get in contact with Nikki on 

Nikki.hinton@creativesupport.org.uk 

Sutherland Court residents got together for 

their first group trip to the local park. On the 

way to the park the group took a detour to  

a local café where residents  bought                          

handmade ice creams to enjoy in the sun 

amongst the beautiful flowers. Our lovely 

service users were very respectful of social                             

distancing measures whilst they sat and                     

admired the beautiful scenery of Kent 

House. 



REGENCY COURT ARE AWARDED THE GARDENING 

GRANT 

 

 

We are excited to share that 

Regency Court have been  

awarded £150 to spend on the 

garden through the Creative 

Support Gardening Grant 

Scheme. If you have any sug-

gestions on how to spend the 

money please speak to Nikki 

on 07967764442. 

Image above: Tomatoes grown by Tony in the Regency Court Garden. 

THANK YOU TO THE CARE TEAM! 

Residents would like to say a 

huge thank you to the staff 

and care team for looking 

after them during these 

strange and uncertain times. 

To the left are bright thank 

you cards made by residents 

at Regency Court. 

If you have a story for the next Bromley newsletter please get in contact with Nikki on 

Nikki.hinton@creativesupport.org.uk 


